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Reading: We read the big book “We’re Going On A Leaf Hunt” by Steve Metzger this 

week. We focused on counting syllables and words that describe sounds 
(onomatopoeias). We have added Read to Someone to our Daily 5 rotations. Next week, 
we will learn add Word Work to the mix. I also started working with guided reading groups 
when the rotations are occurring. We worked on writing the letter Tt and sight word “that”. 
 

Writing: The students are working hard at stretching out the words they want to write. 

Students say the word and write down every sound that they hear. They have an alphabet 
chart available to help them find a similar beginning letter sound. 

 
Math:  This week we learned about adding one more to a number and drawing a 

diagram to help solve problems. We reviewed for our test on Wednesday and tried to 
follow directions as best as possible! We took the test this afternoon, so I will grade it over 
the weekend. 
 

Science:  Our science this week tied in with our reading! We were able to head out on a 

leaf hunt on Wednesday afternoon. It was fun to see how the leaves are changing colors. 
Ask your student about what colors they remember seeing on our leaf hunt! 

Classroom Website: 
The website is finally ready! You can 
check out pictures from field trip to 
Lapacek’s Apple Orchard and the 
classroom. I will be adding more 
pictures and putting the newsletters on 
the website as well. 

 
Be sure to bookmark this 

address: 
http://cfkruegerkindergarten.weebly.com 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences: 
Conferences will take place from 4-8pm 
on Thursday, October 9th. During this 
time, students may get picture retakes if 
needed. 
 

Any homework that has a star 
or sticker has been corrected 

and can remain at home. 
 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
October 8th – Early Release at 1 pm 
October 9th – Parent-Teacher 
Conferences from 4-8 pm 
October 9th – Picture Retakes 
October 24th – No School 
 

Gym Reminder: 
We have gym on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays. Be sure to send gym shoes 
if you have not done so already. 
 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Farm 

 Letter Ii 

 Sight Word: And 
 

Scholastic Book Orders:   
Scholastic Book Orders are due tonight 
Friday, September 26th. I will submit the 
order sometime this weekend. 


